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Mt Martha Primary  
Contact Details 
37-55 Glenisla Dve   
Mt Martha  Vic  3934 
 
 
Reception 
5974 2800  
 
Fax 
5974 3634 
 
Absentee Reporting 
Lodge via Compass parent portal  
 
 
Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 
 
 
Email 
mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.15pm  
Monday - Friday 
 
 
OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 
 
 
 
 
PSW Mornington Uniform Shop 
Mon - Friday 9am - 5pm 
Saturdays 10am - 1pm  
1/22 Watt Road, 
Mornington Vic 3931 
03 9768 0346  
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  10 October  2019 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Welcome Back - Welcome everyone for the start of Term 4.  It has been great to catch up with 

students, parents and staff to hear how they enjoyed the holidays.  The students have already 

returned to their school routines and are enjoying their learning and time with their friends and 

teachers.  Over the holidays we took the opportunity to complete a number of maintenance jobs 

including a repaint of the interior of the student toilets and rebuilding the Prep sandpit,               

re-carpeted the Music Room and placed some new mulch in some of our playground.  We also 

had quite a few trees trimmed in readiness for Summer.   

Term 4 is always busy as students complete their school year and we finalise our planning to   

ensure a smooth start to 2020.  This term we have some fantastic events planned.  Some        

highlights include the Year 6 Swimming Program, Bike Education Program for Years 4, 5 and 6, 

whole school Life Education Program, Colour Explosion event, Year 3 camp to Somers and Year 5 

camp to Sovereign Hill. Our Year 6’s will be graduating and we will be increasingly focussing on 

our transition program for all our students to build familiarity with next year’s learning            

environment. Transition activities for our 2020 Preps and families are planned to make the start 

to school next year a little easier. Our students participating in the instrumental music program 

will have the chance to showcase their talents and progress in performances at concerts this 

term. Students, staff and families have much to celebrate as we finish off 2019!  Please note the 

dates of our upcoming events as it is easy to miss something in what will be a very busy term. 

After a very busy Term 3 of terrific activities, this term will see the SEC building on the planning 

for the Seaside Festival (the new name for Carnivale) that has been started.  Seaside Festival is on 

Sunday 15th March next year. The planning group has already been working to put things in 

place before 2020 that will ensure the day is successful but more helpers are always required in 

this planning stage.  Please contact the Office or SEC members if you can assist. An hour or two is 

very much appreciated and a great way to contribute to the success of the Seaside Festival.  

 

Welcome - A huge welcome to our new students and families who joined our school community 

this week:  Noah and Scott in Year 1; Leo, Samantha and Isabella in Year 3; Vincent in Year 4 and 

Ian in Year 6.   

 

Important Dates - With a busy calendar it is easy to overlook key dates.  An important date to 
remember and action is tomorrow Friday 11th October when 2020 Student Supply Orders are 
due.  Year 6 Rugby Top orders are also due on this day and our Year 6 Students will have their 
Graduation photo taken on Friday too. 
 
Leaving Mount Martha Primary School in 2019? -  A reminder to please let the Office know if you 

are leaving Mount Martha Primary School next year as soon as possible.  Teachers will soon be 

commencing the task of allocating students to classes for next year and as we finalise our options 

for grade structures for 2020.  Thank you. 

 

Lost Property - if your child has lost an item please visit the Lost Property area near the Art 

Room.  We still have many items waiting to be claimed from last term.  Thanks. 

Looking forward to another great term! 

 



 

 SCHOOL NOTICES 

 

 
 
  
 
 

OCTOBER  

 
 
Friday 11th  
Year 6 Graduation Photo 
11.00am 
 
 
Monday 14th - Wednesday 16th 
Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 
Magpie St, Ballarat 
Arrive 7.30am for an 8.00am departure 
Students return approximately 3.00pm on 
Wednesday 16th 
 
Wednesday 16th  
Year 1 Dinosaur World 
9.00am - 12.45pm 
Frankston-Flinders Rd, Somerville 
 
Year 2 Reptile Encounter 
9.00am - 1.00pm 
Incursion  
 
Year 6 Bike Education 
 
 
Thursday 17th 
Year 4 Bike Education 
 
 
Saturday 19th 
SEC Garage Sale and Treasured Threads 
10.00am - 4.00pm 
Mt Martha Primary School Gym 
 
Tuesday 22nd 
Southern Peninsula Division Hotshots Tennis 
10.15am - 1.00pm 
Dromana Tennis Club 
Mama St, Dromana 
Selected students only 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date.  

 

Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  
Thank you. 

TERM DATES: 2019 

Term 4 7th October to 20th December 
 

TERM DATES: 2020 

Term 1 30th January to 27th March  
Term 2 14th April to 26th June  
Term 3 13th July to 18th September  
Term 4 5th October to 18th December  

 

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 
                          CALENDAR 

EVENTS 

  

COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Year 2 Reptile  

Encounter 

$13 10/10/2019 

Year 1 Dinosaur $26 10/10/2019 

2020 Student Supply    

Orders & Year 6 Rugby 

Tops orders 

Please  
refer to  
Course  
Confirmation 
& Payments  

11/10/2019 

Prep-Year 6 Life  

Education 

$10 21/10/2019 

Southern Peninsula 

Division Girls Softball 

N/A 22/10/2019 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 PREP PARENT INFORMATION EVENING  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Japanese Day will again take place at the end of this month. It will   

include a whole school assembly, art/craft activities and a sports     

carnival (Undoukai), in which all students will be divided into two 

teams - red (aka) and white (shiro).  Students this year are                 

encouraged to dress in Japansese-style costume (e.g. kimono, karate) or in their 

team colours for our traditional morning assembly. Parents are welcome to come 

along and see any of the day’s events. As in past years, sushi lunches are available 

for students to eat on the day. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bill Nickeas 

Japanese Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JAPANESE DAY  - WEDNESDAY 30TH OCTOBER  



 

 

Charlie H has returned from the New Zealand National Table Tennis Titles which has was representing Australia and came 
home with five medals!  Congratulations Charlie! 

 

Gold Under 13 Boys Team events 

Gold Under 11 Boys Doubles 

Silver Under 11Boys Singles 

Silver Under 13 Boys doubles 

Bronze Under 11 mixed doubles 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORT NEWS  



 

 
SPORT NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEC NEWS 
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SEC NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WALK TO SCHOOL 2019 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 MARKET NEWS - THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING  MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $18 per week                                                 

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                                  
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running during December/January 

 School Holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 
w.tennis.com.au/mtmarthatc 

Dr Peter Scott Orthodontist  

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                            

PH: 9783 4511 

SOUTH BEACH PROJECT 

Open daily from 8am for 
       breakfast & lunch. 
Music from 1.30pm on Sunday. 

Space available for private events. 

                                                    5974 4443 

                  Website: www.southbeachproject.com.au 

ADVERTISING 

http://www.southbeachproject.com.au

